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Diamond Williams 

From: WOODS, VICKIE (Legal) [vf1979@att.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, April 05, 20114:25 PM 

To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 

Subject: AT& T Florida's Ltr. to Ann Cole requesting cancellation of CLEC Certificate No. 8452 held by 
SBC Long Distance, LLC d/b/a SBC Long Distance d/b/a AT&T Long Distance 

Importance: High 

Attachments: Untitled.pdf 

A. 	 Vickie Woods 


BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. d/b/a AT&T Florida 


150 South Monroe Street 


Suite 400 


Tallahassee, Florida 32301 


(305) 347-5560 

vf1979@att.com 

B. CLEC Certificate No. 8452 held by SBC Long Distance, LLC d/b/a SBC Long Distance d/b/a AT&T 
Long Distance 

C. 	 BeliSouth Telecommunications, Inc. d/b/a AT&T Florida 


on behalf of Tracy W. Hatch 


D. 	 2 pages total (includes letter) 

E. BeliSouth Telecommunications, Inc. d/b/a AT&T Florida's Ltr. to Ann Cole requesting cancellation of 
CLEC Certificate No. 8452 held 

by SBC Long Distance, LLC d/b/a SBC Long Distance d/b/a AT&T Long Distance 

.pdf 


«Untitled. pdf» 
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AT&T FlorIda ~at&t 
T; (850) 577-5508 

150 South Monroe Street 
Tracy W. Hatch 

Suite 400 
General Attomey 

April 5, 2011 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

The purpose of this letter is to request cancellation of CLEC Certificate No. 8452 held 
by SBC Long Distance, LLC d/b/a SBC Long Distance d/b/a AT&T Long Distance. In 
accordance with Rule 25-24.820, Florida Administrative Code, SBC Long Distance, LLC states 
the following: 

1) CLEC Certificate No. 8452 is being cancelled because the company no longer has any 
local customers. The last customer was terminated in November 2010. Accordingly, the 
customer notice requirement is inapplicable. 

2) The company does not currently hold any customer deposits and has no outstanding 
bills for service from customers. 

3) SBC Long Distance, LLC has submitted its final regulatory assessment fee payment 
due on or before January 31, 2011. 

Based on the foregoing, SBC Long Distance, LLC d/b/a SBC Long Distance d/b/a AT&T 
Long Distance respectfully requests that Certificate No. 8452 be cancelled. 

Additionally, SBC Long Distance, LLC d/b/a SBC Long Distance d/b/a AT&T Long 
Distance respectfully requests that its F.P.S.C. Price List No.4 and its F.P.S.C. Price List No.3 
be withdrawn concurrent with the cancellation ofCertificate No. 8452. 

SBC Long Distance will continue to offer long distance voice and data services and is 
therefore not cancelling its Certificate No. 5210 (Interexchange Carrier Registration No. TI684). 
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If you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to 
contact me at (850) 425-6360. 

Sincerely, 

Enclosures 

cc: 	Jerry D. Hendrix 
GregoryR. Follensbee 
E. Earl Edenfield, Jr. 
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